
Replanted forests in Kanaka
Creek & Tynehead Regional Parks

Created a pollinator meadow
in Pacific Spirit Regional Park

Helped a wetland thrive in
Crippen Regional Park

Restored native species to
Sapperton Landing

Protected rare coastal
ecosystems in Boundary Bay

Planted trees in Aldergrove
Regional Park

Removed invasive plants
along Capilano River

In 2021 the BC Film Industry raised $164,286 for Pacific Parklands
Foundation’s work in Metro Vancouver Regional Parks.

Together, we:

 $164,286
raised for nature

 7
amazing projects

 430+
participants & donors



2021 PROJECTS

The lower plateau of
Aldergrove Regional Park has
had invasive blackberry
bushes removed and
replaced with 1,676 native
trees and plants.

A pollinator meadow consisting
of Mountain Bromegrass,
Slender Wheatgrass, Blue Flax,
Woolley Sunflower, Pearly
Everlasting, Farewell to Spring
and Henderson’s Shooting star
has been planted at Pacific
Spirit Regional Park.

168 native plants have
found their new home at
Tynehead Regional Park.

24 trees and 823 native
plants are benefitting the
environment at Brunette-
Fraser Regional Greenway.

Aldergrove Regional Park

Kanaka Creek Regional Park

Pacific Spirit Regional Park

Tynehead Regional Park

Brunette-Fraser
Regional Greenway

638 native plants have
replenished forests at
Kanaka Creek Regional
Park, providing a healthy
habitat for the wildlife that
depends on it.

900 trees and other native
plants were placed in areas
that needed rehabilitation
and don't grow as fast
naturally due to human (and
beaver!) activity.

Crippen Regional Park

progress update


